Dear NAME,

We are happy to inform you that your submission, “abstract title”, has been accepted for presentation as a poster in the NWAV36 program. Guidelines for poster presentations will be made available on the conference website shortly.
We realize that your expressed preference in submitting your abstract was for an oral presentation, however, reviewers felt that your paper would make a good poster, and we hope you will agree to this option. We have also wait-listed your paper as an alternate for oral presentation, should a space become available. In such a case, we would let you know as soon as we have a cancellation. 
This year, a total of 302 abstracts were submitted for consideration.  We were only able to accept 157, slightly more than half of those received.  Each abstract was refereed by a minimum of four reviewers, and often more.  Though it was optional, many chose to include comments that we hope will be useful to you.  You will find them at the bottom of this message, if applicable.

We ask that you please submit a revised version of your abstract by August 15th, following the formatting guidelines at the end of this message. Send these to nwav38@uottawa.ca.  You may also wish to consult the abstract template available at http://www.sociolinguistics.uottawa.ca/abstract.template.doc.
If for any reason you find you are unable to attend NWAV38, please let us know immediately by emailing nwav38@uottawa.ca. 
Registration for the conference will be available shortly online at http://www.sociolinguistics.uottawa.ca/nwav38/registration.html. The deadline for pre-registration is September 15th, after which a late registration fee will apply. For complete information on registration, including fees and methods of payment, as well as details on workshops, invited speakers, accommodations and transportation to central Ottawa and the conference venue, please visit the conference website at http://www.sociolinguistics.uottawa.ca/nwav38/. Check back often for updates. 
Looking forward to seeing you in October!

The NWAV38 Programme Committee

Nathalie Dion

Stephen Levey

Shana Poplack

Joseph Roy

****Formatting guidelines for abstracts****

Abstracts must be single-spaced in 12 pt Times New Roman font with margins set at 1” (2.54 cm) all around.   The title should be centered and bolded on the first line.  The authors’ names should appear, also centered, two lines below on a single line; after each author’s name, insert, in brackets, their affiliation in italics.  The body of the abstract should be justified and should not exceed 300 words.  References should be left-aligned with the second line indented (hanging paragraph).  Any (reasonable and consistent) format can be followed for the bibliographical entries themselves.  All text, including references, must fit onto a single page. Please save your abstract in .doc or .rtf format.  

